
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF  

MEETING CANCELLATION  

AND RESCHEDULING 

 

The regularly-scheduled meeting of the Durham County Board of Elections  

to be held on Thursday, January 11, 2018 has been cancelled.  

 

The Board of Elections has rescheduled this meeting for  

Tuesday, January 14, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. at its office located  

at 201 N. Roxboro St., Durham. 

 

As is its practice, the Board reserves the right to move  

into closed session at its meetings. 

 

 

 


